
Dear All, Please be aware that there will be an outage of IT Services provided by the 

Network & Communication Services Unit (NCSU) on 13th August 2021 (Friday) from 5.00 

p.m. to 12.00 a.m. due to the upgrade scheduled at the University Servers. 
 
 

IT Services impacted: 

 PDN Email 

 PDN Websites 

 LMS (Moodle) systems and other PDN web applications hosted by NCSU Technical 

support 

We apologize for any inconvenience this scheduled outage may cause and thank 

you for your patience and understanding. 

Thank you 
 


